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Look for us on Facebook

Upcoming meetings

Our next dinner meeting will be October 8, 2018 at 6:30 pm at the Centerville Senior Center.  The 
program will be presented by Martha Smith of the Wayne County Health Department on the topic of 
hepatitis.

Lions hold annual Steak Fry
Centerville  Lions held their  annual streak fry at  the Log Cabin at the Mansion
House Monday evening, September 24.  Members and several guests attended
the dinner including Carole and Bill McDonald of Apopka, Florida.  Bill is a retired
banker and had been a member of the Richmond Lions Club.  His wife is sister to
Centerville Lion Bill Felker.

Following the meal, some of the group headed for the Mansion House to entertain
themselves with card games.

The Steak Fry, usually held as the first meeting of each year, was delayed this
year because Lion Joe Elstro and his wife Marie were on an Alaskan cruise.

The Elstro's prepared the fixings as they have now for several years.

Why the Fight Against Diabetes Is One of Our Global Causes

Diabetes is one of the most pervasive and fastest-growing diseases in the world today. It affects people of
all races, income levels, and ages—even children. 

Lions Clubs International Foundation is responding to this global epidemic by committing to help prevent
diabetes  and  improve  quality  of  life  for  those  who  have  been  diagnosed  through  multi-faceted,
comprehensive health initiatives.

Future meetings and events

  October 22 - Dinner meeting with program
October 31 – Community Halloween Party 
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